Richmond Community High School

Happy Friday Pharaohs. <u>Tuesday, May 27th is an **asynchronous day** for all RCHS students due to graduation. We encourage underclassmen to attend our graduation if possible (transportation is not provided) Tickets will be provided and distributed today to all those that would like to attend. Please see new information highlighted in RED.</u>

In this update, you will find:

- District calendar
- Important Dates (Testing dates)
- ASVAB Career Exploration Program Exam
- PTSA Update

District Calendars

• District Calendar: https://www.rvaschools.net/news/district-calendar

Upcoming Important Dates

- Spring Concert: May 22nd (6pm) POSTPONED
- ➤ Memorial Day: May 26th (RPS CLOSED)
- ➤ RCHS Graduation: May 27th 12noon (Coburn Hall at VUU) **<u>Asynchronous day</u> for all RCHS students
- > RCHS End of the year Picnic: May 28th (5pm)
- ➤ Last Day Of School: May 30th

**Many dates will be added for the month of May that will include testing, remediation/retakes, and end of year activities.

**On May 28th, our Juniors will participate in the ASVAB Career Exploration Program Exam. Please note that the exam results will contribute towards meeting VDOE school accreditation requirements. Should you have any questions about this exam, please feel free to reach out to Ms. Williams directly here at the school.

SOL Testing Dates

SOL Retakes: May 21st- May 23rd (we will continue to complete make-up exams due to the system being down today; make up testing will resume next week).

PTSA

SAVE THE DATE! It is almost the end of the year and that means it is time for the RCHS End of Year Family Picnic! The Picnic is on Wednesday, May 28th from 5-7. The picnic will be held rain or shine from and is open to all current RCHS students and their entire families (siblings included).

This year, the PTSA will be providing Lee's fried chicken, macaroni and cheese, and drinks. We are asking our students/families to help by bringing store bought sides and desserts (more information will come next week). We will also be sending out links to RSVP and to VOLUNTEER next week. For now, just add the date to your family calendar:)

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Kendra Vendetti, PTSA President, at kendravendetti@yahoo.com.

Please feel free to contact me at (804) 780-4332 or at Kmassenb@rvaschools.net. Thank you in advance for your continued support. With your partnership, we will plan, navigate, and execute with confidence!

Excellence, Every Day, Every Way!_.....All In, All One, All Pharaohs!

Your Partner in Education, Kenya E. Massenburg

Kenya E. Massenburg, Principal